
              
 

Town Planner’s Review  

DURHAM PLANNING BOARD 

Wednesday, January 25, 2017 

 

Several projects have been postponed, including Young Drive, 2 Brook Way, and Mill Plaza. 

 

XIV. Zoning Ordinance – General Amendments.  Numerous miscellaneous amendments 

are being proposed to the Zoning Ordinance based upon earlier discussions by the 

Planning Board, issues that have been raised in recent years, and a review of the 

ordinance by the Town Planner.  Recommended action:  Complete initial review. 

We can probably finish the board’s review of the initial draft.  We have made it to 

Section 175-107 Conservation Subdivisions,  Subsection D. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

XV. Other Business: 

 Designate Planning Board representative to Addressing Committee 

See the enclosed documents.  The Town Council has approved the creation of an 

Addressing Committee to deal with issues and policies related to street names and 

addresses.  Corey Landry, Fire Chief, will chair the committee.  The Town Council 

included one Planning Board representative on the committee. 

The committee will probably meet about once each month for a year or more.  We 

will find a time that is convenient for the members, which will likely be during 

business hours as there will be several staff members on the committee. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 Designate Planning Board representative to Integrated Waste Management 

Advisory Committee 

Andrew Corrow brought this up at the last Planning Board meeting.  Andrew and I 

met with Nell Neal, chair of the Integrated Waste Management Committee, and 

Carden Welsh, a former committee member, and Doug Bullen, Public Works staff, 

to discuss strategies for achieving a higher level of recycling for student housing 

developments and other projects.  While there is no official slot for a Planning 

Board representative, Nell would welcome additional participation.  The committee 

meets about once each month at 7:00 am but might be able to change the time to 

accommodate new members.  Given the high priority for recycling in Durham it 

would be great if a board member were interested in serving on the committee. 
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